
 

Meeting Minutes 
Millis Public Library Trustees 

January 27, 2018 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. at the Millis Public Library. 
 
Present were Maria Neville, Jennifer Farrar and Wendy Barry, Chairperson (“The Trustees”). 
 
The Trustees met to discuss the proposal of the solar installation plan proposed by Town of 
Millis representative Bob Weiss, Energy Manager, on 1/17/18.  The Trustees reviewed the 
clarification and answers that Mr. Weiss sent in furtherance of the 1/17/18 meeting (see 
attached Exhibit A). 
 
After the dicussion it was motioned and seconded that the support of the installation of the solar 
panels, proposed by the Town of MIllis be approved by the Trustees. 
 

APPROVAL OF LIBRARY SOLAR INSTALLATION PLAN 
 
Whereas​: the Trustees were presented with a proposal on January 17, 2018, by Bob Weiss, 
Energy Manager, on behalf of the Town of Millis which is attached hereto as Exhibt B.  (“The 
Proposal”); 
 
Whereas:​ The Proposal will incur no costs to the Millis Public Library; 
 
Whereas:​ The Proposal has the support of the Town of Millis Energy Committee; and 
 
Whereas:​ Installation of solar panels marries with the Library’s LEED Certified Green Building 
status and The Town of Millis’ Green Community mission. 
 
Now Therefore be it: 
 
Resolved:​ That the Trustees of the Millis Public Library hereby approve and support the 
installation of solar panels on the MIllis Public Library Roof, in accordance with The Proposal 
with the following conditions: 
 

1) The Library is not financially or otherwise responsible for the installation, maintenance or 
repairs related to the proposed solar system;  

2) The Library is not financially or otherwise responsible for any damage resulting from the 
installation mantenaince or repairs of the proposed solar system to Library property and 
facilities; 

3) The Millis Public Library, represented by the Library Director, is included in the 
discussions when finalizing the agreement with the vendor, including but not limited to 
scheduling of installation, and equipment placement; and 

 



 

4) The Proposal attached hereto is approved by the Board of Selectman of Millis, Town 
Consel of Millis, and has the support of the Town Administrator of Millis. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
 
A True Record. 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Jennifer Farrar 
Acting Secretary 
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EXHIBIT B 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


